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MES Treasurer Needed

MLS is seeking a member lo take on the

position of MES Treasurer. Manin
Andrec has a new job that limits the time
he can offer to MES. Currently, the

treasurer uses MS Excel. MS Word, and

QuickBooks for bookkeeping and check

writing. We also request nominations for

2009 for President-Elect and Member-at-

Large. Contact any MES Governing Board

member if you are interested in nominat

ing yourself or others. Please volunteer!

Michigan Entomological Society Annual Meeting
Octobers- / 0,2009

Duke Eisner, President-Elect
Michigan State University Extension, 520 W. Front Street, Suite A, Traverse
City, MI 49684. Email: elsner@msu.edu

l^e coming year will see a big change in the MES annual meeting - we'll be
meeting in the fall with the main meeting on a Friday!
The meeting will be held at the Ralph A. MacMullan Conference Center, set on

the northern shores of Higgins Lake in beautiful and wild Roscommon County.
Often referred to simply as the RAM Center, it provides a quiet, relaxing
atmosphere, with full lodging and dining facilities. Originally built by the Civilian
Conservation Corps, the RAM Center is a tranquil setting that will allow us to get

away from it all and hold a wonderful meeting. MES has met there before, and it
has always been a very nice experience. Go to http://www.michigan.gov/dnr/
0.1607,7-153-l0365-71716~.00.html for more information on the meeting

facility.

Plan to arrive on Thursday the 8th so you can attend an evening "social" where
you can connect with new people and reminisce with old friends.

We'll have several presentations on Friday morning, including our keynote
speaker. Dr. Doug Tallamy, author oi Bringing Nature Home, a highly acclaimed
book that challenges people to plant and preserve native plants in order to maintain
food and habitat resources for native insects and their predators. Dr. Tallamy is
currently Professor and Chair of the Department of Entomology and Wildlife
Ecology at the University of Delaware in Newark, Delaware, where he has written
more than 65 research articles and has taught insect taxonomy, behavioral ecology,

continuedon page 22

Submit Your New State ArthropodReports for2008

trs TIME AGAIN TO SET THE RECORD STRAIGHT! Have you recovered an
arthropod species not before recorded from your state? Perhaps you've recovered
one a few years ago which has not yet been reported in print. That information is

important to document distribution. Publishing new state records significantly adds
to our understanding of a species range as well as their expansion.
Submit your rccord(s) for our next newsletter. If you're not sure of the identity of
your specimens, it's a great reason to attend our next Breaking Diapause, Saturday,
14 March 2009. (See page 52) The more information you have regarding your
recovery the better. Include as many of the following points that you have: species,

common name (if there is one), family, date of collection, location of recovery,

method of recovery, identifier, a photograph, habitat, and current specimen(s)

location. Of course, you will be credited for all your infomiation and photos!

Send your information to Ron Priest at: priest@msu.cdu, or 243 Nat. Sci. Bldg.,

MSU, East Lansing, MI 48824-1 115. If you have questions do contact me by Email,

phone: 517.353.7294, or U.S. mail. 1 look forward to hearing from you, leaming
what's new, and seeing your records in print.
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